
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 27th June 2022 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents on Friday for the class assembly. We think you will agree the 
children all did a fantastic job!  
Thank you to Arthur’s mum Emma who works for Penguin, she came in last week and shared a 
story with the class, the children were able to join in with actions and had fun decorating a monster 
mask. They were all given a copy of the book ‘We’re going to find the monster!’ 

 
 
This week in Reception 
This week we are introducing our new topic ‘All about minibeasts’. 
 

 
Phonic focus for this week 
This week we will continue phase 4, reading and spelling CVCC words and high 
frequency words. Our new tricky words are ‘out’ and ‘what’. 

 
English and Topic 
The children will be writing lists of mini-beasts and writing about their favourite mini-beast.  
The focus will be on the children writing independently.   
 
Maths 
This week we will revisit 2d and 3d shapes, practise counting beyond 20, count in 2s, 5s and 10s 
and we will also be looking at shape and number patterns.    

 
What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words.  

2. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs 

3. Sort books into story and information books. Do all information books 
have a contents page?  Practise using the contents page.  

4.  Practise adding and taking away using objects or a number line up to 
10/20 or beyond.   

5. Practise counting in twos to 20 and tens to a hundred. 
 

Action points 

Show and Tell- As each group only has one more turn before the end of the school year, there is 
no theme and the children can bring in anything to show. (It cannot be too large or too precious.) 
Your child needs to bring the item, which could be something they made or an item they have and 
they need to write a sentence to explain why they chose to bring the particular item. This 
Friday will be group 1’s turn, next Friday 8th will be group 2 and group 3 will show on Friday 15th.  
 
If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
 
Reception Team. 


